
 
 

 
 

 
Foundation Makes $100,000 Pledge to 

the Venice Family Clinic for its Mar Vista Clinic 
Site  

 
 
 
 
 

 
Santa Monica, CA (March, 2010)—The William H. Hannon Foundation has made a 
$100,000 pledge, payable over four years, to the Venice Family Clinic (VFC) to support 
services at its Mar Vista Clinic site.  VFC provides free, quality health care to people in need.  
VFC is the principal provider of free primary health care services to low-income, uninsured 
and homeless individuals in the communities of Santa Monica, Palms, Mar Vista, Culver City, 
Westchester, West Los Angeles, Marina del Rey and Venice.  VFC is the largest free clinic in 
the country.  
 
 
“Many of the areas served by VFC are places where my late uncle developed homes and 
helped to create vibrant communities.  My uncle always believed that helping those less 
fortunate was a responsibility of those who have been blessed by success.  One way that we 
can continue to carry out his wishes is to help organizations like VFC, which provide critical 
services to those in need,” said Kathleen Hannon Aikenhead, President of the William H. 
Hannon Foundation. Aikenhead is a niece of the late William Hannon and has served on the 
Foundation’s Board of Directors since its founding by her uncle in 1983.   
 
 
 


